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All women and girls are financially secure and can fully participate and thrive 

No update this week. 

 

Gender Pay Taskforce l Te Rōpū Whakarite Utu Ira Tangata update 
(content shared from the Taskforce) 

No update this week. May monthly report due. 

Tracking log item: MW 20-21 0325 

 

All women and girls are free from all forms of violence and harassment 

 

No update this week. 

 

System leadership, impact, and reputation 

International 

APEC 

Chief Executive, Renee Graham, chaired the first session for 2021 of the APEC Policy Partnership 

on Women and the Economy, 25 - 27 May 2021. This was held as a virtual meeting attended by 

delegates from 21 economies. Discussions were focused on COVID-19 impacts and responses, 

implementation of the La Serena Roadmap and promoting digital and financial inclusion of women 

and girls. Feedback from the delegates and from the APEC secretariat following the session has 

been very positive. 

It was also an opportunity to discuss an early draft statement for the APEC Women and the 

Economy Forum (WEF) Ministerial meeting that will take place in September, with constructive 

comments received to date from all economies. 

Tracking log item: n/a OR MW xx-xx xxxx 

4GE (4 Gender Equality) 

On 2 June 2021, the Ministry met with our 4GE counterparts (Australia, Canada and the United 

Kingdom) to discuss gender equality policy priorities and were addressed by two guest speakers 

from Canada on feminist economic recovery plans.  

At Australia’s initiation, the group has become more formalised, with the 2 June meeting being led 

by the ‘heads of the national women’s machineries’ from the four countries, and with a regular 

schedule of two meetings per year. One meeting will focus on international issues alongside the 

Convention on the Status of Women events in New York, and the second will focus on a specific 

topic relating to gender priorities.  
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Tracking log item: n/a  

System leadership 

ANZSOG Executive Fellows Programme 

A Ministry Director participated in a panel as part of the ANZSOG Executive Fellows Programme, 

speaking alongside first nation representatives from the Lowitja Institute. This event provided an 

opportunity to draw linkages with Australian counterparts on issues pertaining to structural and 

personal racism within the framing of reconciliation and inquiry processes. 

Tracking log item: n/a  
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